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FleetCor Extends Shell Relationship

August 1, 2013

NORCROSS, Ga.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Aug. 1, 2013-- FleetCor Technologies, Inc. (NYSE: FLT), a leading global provider of fuel cards and workforce
payment products to businesses, announced today that it has extended its relationship with Shell's Global Commercial Fleet line of business to include
the US. This newest geographic extension is in addition to the existing fuel card system replacement project taking place in up to 35 markets across
Europe and Asia.

“We are excited to add the US to the growing list of countries where we support Shell's Global Commercial Fleet line of business and view the new
Shell US program as a continued expansion of the Shell and FleetCor global relationship,” said Ron Clarke, FleetCor’s Chairman and CEO.

About FleetCor

FleetCor is a leading global provider of fuel cards and workforce payment products to businesses. FleetCor’'s payment programs enable businesses to
better control employee spending and provide card-accepting merchants with a high volume customer base that can increase their sales and customer
loyalty. FleetCor serves commercial accounts in North America, Latin America, Europe, and Australia/New Zealand. For more information, please visit

http://www_fleetcor.com.
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